
 
  

 
Weekly Newsletter        

23rd 24th March 2019 

Third Sunday of Lent – Year C 

Parish Information 
 

Mass Times    
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and 
Friday 10am 
Wednesday 10am Communion Service 
Saturday Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday 10.00am and 12noon 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
087 2401432 
 
Pastoral Worker 
Colette Kavanagh Tel: 085 8279433 
 
Baptisms 
Last Saturday of each month at 3pm 

 
 

 
 

Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs & Friday 
9.00am-1.00pm Tel: 8205480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website:  
www.stlukesparishd15.ie 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart.  Tel: 8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 
 
Legion of Mary 
Contact: Tony at 086 8727738 
 

 

PARISH CHILD SAFEGUARDING POLICY 
 

The parish of St. Luke the Evangelist values and encourages the 
participation of children and young people in parish liturgies 
and parish activities in order to enhance their  spiritual, 
physical, emotional, intellectual and social development. 
 
We recognise the dignity and rights of all children and are 
committed to ensuring their protection from all forms of abuse. 
This commitment is binding on all priests, employees and 
volunteers who work in our parish. It extends to the many and 
varied ways that children share in the life of the Church in our 
parish. 
 
The parish works in partnership with the HSE and An Garda 
Siochána in all matters pertaining to the safe guarding of 
children. If you have a concern about child abuse you should 
contact: 
 
Parish Child Safeguarding Representatives 
Margaret Nugent: 087- 614 7421 
Julie Josie: 087- 900 9870 
 
Child Safeguarding & Protection Service for the Archdiocese 
of Dublin 
Holy Cross Diocesan Centre, Clonliffe Road, Dublin 3. 
Telephone: (01) 836 0314 
Email: cps@dublindiocese.ie 
 
URGENT CONCERN: GARDA (Blanchardstown) Telephone: (01) 
6667000 
 
 

HOSPITALITY WEEKEND 
Next weekend 30th/31st March being the last 
weekend of the month, we will have a cup of 
tea/coffee after all masses.  Please join us for a 
chance to mingle and chat with your fellow 
parishioners.  If you would like to help out each month 
please give your name to Colette or Kim. 
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 Parish of St. Luke the Evangelist 
Mulhuddart – Tyrrelstown – Hollystown 

 

Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
Monday 9th – Saturday 14th September 2019 

Price:  €759                             
Package includes: 

 Direct return flights  
 Transfers 
 5 nights accommodation based on sharing 
 All meals for duration of stay 
 Full service of guides and reps 
 Full religious programme 

 
 

For more information or to book your place please contact 
Mgr. Eoin or Kim in the Parish Office 01 8205480 or email: 
mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
 
 

 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 

Collection totals for last week were as follows: 

 

For Parish: 

Envelopes: (68 received)  €400 

 

For Archdiocese 

1st Collection:    €372 

2nd Collection:           €346 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

LENTEN REFLECTION FOR THE WEEK 

Pope Francis invites us to understand that God is always 

waiting for us: 

“When you have the strength to say  

‘I want to come home’, you will find  

the door open.  God will come to meet  

you because he is always waiting for  

you – God is always waiting for you.   

God embraces you and kisses you, and celebrates.” 
 

 

Celebrating our Mothers 

Next Sunday 31st March is Mothers’ Day, a day when we 

take time to remember all our mothers do or have done 

for us.  Whether our mothers are still with us, or are 

resting with God, we all owe a debt of gratitude to them. 

There is still time to write your mother’s name on a label 

provided, place it in the basket and we will hang them on 

our ribbon and pray for all our mothers next weekend.   

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sunday 10am Mass – Thomas and Brigid Concannon RIP 

 
Also remembered this week 

Thomas Kallickal RIP (25th Ann.) 
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